April 23, 2014

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
Attention: Director — Matt Lepore

1120 Lincoln St — Suite #801

Denver, CO 80203

Re:  Colorado Parks & Wildlife — Onsite
Welker #42-11 and Welkerg-92 #1-2H11
Moffat County, Colorado

To whom it may concern:

The Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (COGCC) has specific guidelines and
procedures regarding onsites and consultations prior to permit approvals. It is my understanding
that I, as the surface owner, have the right to waive or disallow the Colorado Parks and Wildlife
(CPW) to place any Conditions of Approval (COA) or BMP’s on the applicant’s permit.

It is my desire to waive and/or not allow the CPW to place COA’s/BMP’s on the above referenced
well sites located on my surface property. Your understanding in this matter is greatly

appreciated.
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arry J. Welker

Sincerely,
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Glennon Jésse Welker




